OPY.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

20th April, 1939.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your letter of the
17th instant relating to shafting proposed by Mesasrs.Swan,
Hunter & Wigham Richardson Ltd., Engine No.l1624, Yard No.1l569,
from which it 1s noted that the engines will run at 113 r.pehs
instead of 110 TePeie, snd this 1s in order.
I am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

NEVWCASTLE-ON-TYHNE.




